
Deputy Headteacher  

Salary Range L3-L7     

Required from September 2021 

Folksworth Church of England Primary School have a rare opportunity for a Deputy 
Headteacher to join them from September 2021. The successful applicant will be an 
inspirational and highly motivated teacher and leader who will play a key role in 
supporting the Headteacher with the smooth daily running and strategic development 
of our small village school. 

We are looking for a Deputy headteacher who: 

 shares our ethos and values 

 has proven high standards of teaching and learning and is able to lead by 

example 

 can motivate and inspire pupils to achieve their full potential 

 can work in a team and form positive relationships with colleagues, pupils and 

parents  

 has leadership experience 

 has high aspirations for pupils and for themselves 

 can promote active, creative and inspiring learning opportunities  

 confident in the use of technology and keen to move forward digital learning 

opportunities.. 

 

Folksworth C of E Primary has been on a journey of rapid improvement over recent 

years and are proud to offer : 

 A friendly, passionate staff team who are dedicated to the school and the 

children 

 An inclusive school with wonderful children who are keen to learn  

 High quality support and professional development 

 Local Authority Induction course for new Deputy Headteachers. 

 A commitment to staff well being and workload 

 A progressive and forward thinking Governing Body 

 A highly regarded local village school 

 A strong Christian ethos with close links to the church and local community 

 A school with good technology provision and a strategy to prepare pupils for a 

digital future. 

 

 



We welcome visits to our school following protective measures for the current Covid-

19 restrictions.  Please email head@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk to arrange a visit or to 

arrange a time to discuss our school and this opportunity in more detail. 

Lots of information can be found on our website 

https://www.folksworth.cambs.sch.uk/website and our Twitter feed will give you 

information about our day to day life @FolksworthCofE. 

An application pack and further details can be downloaded from our school website.   

Folksworth Church of England Primary School is committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. An enhanced DBS check will be undertaken for the successful 

applicant.  

 

Closing date:  1pm on Wednesday 14th April 2021 

Please note that if this post attracts sufficient interest before the closing date, we 

may decide to close this vacancy at an earlier date, so an early application is 

advised. 
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